
 

Welcome to the February 2023 Careers Leader Newsletter.  

 

SPOTLIGHT STORY - It’s time to update your 

Provider Access Policy! 

The Provider Access Legislation is new guidance that came into force 

in January 2023. It builds on Benchmark 7 and adds new specific 

requirements for schools. It’s a key mechanism to further help learners 

understand and take-up, not just apprenticeships, but wider technical 

education options such as T-Levels and Higher Technical 

Qualifications. 

 

Find more information including a new template for you to complete 

and upload to your School or College website, and a list of local 

providers, click here. 
  

 

   

 

SDSA Skills and Careers Curriculum - New Modules 

 

The SDSA Curriculum Builder tool has been developed to support you in creating a careers curriculum that is 

aligned with statutory requirement, the CDI framework and covers all required elements of Careers Guidance. The 

tool is perfect for creating a new careers curriculum or re-evaluating your current provision. 

 

28 fully resourced modules including 4 new ones, launched this week! 

• Wellbeing and Work/Life Balance 

• Careers in Creative Industries 

• Climate, Environment and the Green Economy 

• Volunteering ‐ Building a better me 

 

For more information, speak to your Enterprise Coordinator or click here. 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/uV0sC6W2Qs1Rg1Ohk9Gp0?domain=r1.dotmailer-email.com
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/E4cnC83OVSzmAzvfWsVUZ?domain=r1.dotmailer-email.com


 

 

Tristram Hooley Masterclass 

 
All Careers Leaders have been invited to attend a bespoke one-day workshop, led 

by Tristram Hooley on the 24th of March to develop your school's evaluation 

approach and enhance the impact of your programme. 

 

Invitations have been sent for this event. For more information, please contact 

your Enterprise Coordinator. 
  

 

  

 

 

 

  

TGW Engineering Apprenticeships Event 

 
TGW are holding an apprenticeship session for all aspiring Engineering apprentices 

at their facilities in Market Harborough on the 9th and 16th of February from 

5pm. 

For more information, contact Brian Hendry. 
  

 

 

Youth Advisory Board 

 

We’re really delighted to announce we’re expanding our 

diverse and representative board of young people, aged 

16-24, to add value at the heart of the Leicester & 

Leicestershire Enterprise Partnership (LLEP) Careers Hub. 

Careers Hubs are incubators for innovation, where our 

mantra of test, learn and adapt is applied locally to 

improve outcomes for young people, education and 

employers.  

Please share this opportunity with your students and 

direct them to the LLEP YAB page. 
  

Careers Leader Training 

 

All Careers Leaders require outstanding training.  

 

To register for a fully funded place and a Careers Leader 

training programme, first explore each of the training 

providers to decide which course is right for you. Use 

The Careers & Enterprise Company's comparison guide 

or alternatively you can watch the overview videos of 

each course. 

Once you have selected a training programme, you can 

register here. 
   

mailto:Brian.Hendry@tgw-group.com
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/m_msC99OWFMJ6M3TYUPh6?domain=r1.dotmailer-email.com
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/jqGECgp60tmvjm0Tzsw-s?domain=r1.dotmailer-email.com
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/9BSaCjYL1s3zw35c3hhI_?domain=r1.dotmailer-email.com
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/y8whCk2D1SrDRrWFpb1pX?domain=r1.dotmailer-email.com


 

SAVE THE DATE! 

NHS Careers Event 

 
The NHS are holding a careers event: 

From 10am - 2pm on the 11th March at the 

Morningside Arena.  

More details to follow. 
  

 

  

 

 

 

Find an archive of our previous Schools Newsletters on the LLEP website  

 

 

  

 

   

 

   

 

  

 

     

   

 

Newsletter created in partnership with 

 

You are receiving this update as you have opted in to receive information from the Leicester and Leicestershire Enterprise 

Partnership Limited (LLEP). You can amend the information we send you by updating your Marketing Preferences or Unsubscribe 

at any time. 

 

The LLEP is committed to protecting your personal information. Please view our Privacy Policy 

All information accurate at the date of sending. 

For more information about this update contact: admin@llep.org.uk 0116 454 2917 

  Leicester and Leicestershire Enterprise Partnership Limited (LLEP) 

Postal Address: City Hall, 115 Charles Street, Leicester, LE1 1FZ 

Company Registration: 11932434 

You can unsubscribe for good here 
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